The Margaretta Township Trustees met in regular session on January 2, 2014.

Present were Mr. Pooch, Mr. Bias and Mr. Riesterer.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the minutes from the December 19, 2013 meeting,
as presented by Fiscal Officer, Mary Ann Lindsley. Vote: all ayes.

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to approve and sign warrants #13062-13085, and direct
deposits that were presented for payment by the Fiscal Officer. Vote: all ayes.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to accept the financial reports that were presented. Vote: all
ayes.

Chief Mohr gave his Fire Department report. Chief discussed our manpower situation. He said we have
a problem with getting daytime manpower for calls. Chief Mohr discussed with the Trustees the
possibility hiring a 40 hour position or a couple of part time positions. Nothing was decided at this time.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to enter into a dispatch contract with the Erie County Sheriff
for January 1, 2014 until January 1, 2015 for a cost of $8000 annually. Vote: all ayes.

There was no Road/Cemetery or Zoning reports given.

Trustee Tim Riesterer mentioned that FSI would like us to consider having them put in a compactor for
our cardboard recycling. The Trustees will look into this further.

The Records Retention Board plans to meet on Tuesday January 7 at 5 pm. to go over some issues.

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to adjourn. Vote: all ayes.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.



